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Rules Committee,

At one time the electoral college made sense. That is no longer the case. There are too many
people spread out over this wonderful country of ours and the electoral college dilutes the
individual vote.

Therefore, changing our voting, country wide to One Person-One Vote makes sense.

Frederick Dygert 
fritzdyg@gmail.com 
1839 Happy Lane 
Eugene, Oregon 97401
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